
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our Wastewater Superintendent, Alan Neff, has taken a leave of absence and George Kane has 

been acting as Interim Wastewater Superintendent since the beginning of 2023. 

 

 

Proposal: 

We would like to appoint George Kane as the Wastewater Superintendent effective June 22 for 

the remainder of 2023.  George has been employed by the Town since 1991 as a Wastewater 

Operator and holds the necessary Class III Sewage Treatment Operator license.  He has done a 

fine job as the Interim Superintendent. 

 

 


